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Save the Date for the 78th Annual UOL Convention  

in Florida  -  July 23-27, 2025 

Beloved son of Very Rev. Fr. Taras & Pani Matka Laura Naumenko, 

brother to Alexis Naumenko, and grandson to Sasha & Natalia Pylypenko 

and the late Borys & Maria Naumenko.  Julian was born November 21, 

2005 in Palos Heights, Illinois. 

 

As Julian grew, quickly emerged his mop of thick blond hair, suave dance 

moves, and his sweet, albeit mischievous, nature. Julian has always been 

curious about the world around him, his parents fostered this curiosity 

through exposure to as much travel as possible. Julian saw the world, and 

through his experiences developed a desire to work towards its greater 

good. He is forever remembered as having equal parts strength and compas-

sion, determination and sensitivity, intelligence and humor. 

 

From the time he could hold a candle, Julian diligently performed his duties 

as an altar server in the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of the USA  alongside 

his father Very Rev. Fr. Taras Naumenko. He participated in the church’s 

youth organization the Jr. Ukrainian Orthodox League and attended the All 

Saints Camp in Emlenton, PA. Julian’s faith guided him through many tri-

als, and provided him a strong core to move confidently through the world. 

 

Though Julian enjoyed many hobbies such as fishing at his favorite spot in 

the Florida Keys, snowboarding, playing with his dogs Archie & Luna  and 

amateur automotive painting nothing compared to his love of soccer. Once 

the family relocated to Hatboro, PA Julian began playing for his beloved 

Philadelphia Ukrainian Nationals Soccer Club. Through his ten years with 

the organization, Julian fostered friendships, proudly supported his Ukrain-

ian heritage, and developed his skills as a goalkeeper and leader within his 

peer group. 

 

Attending Archbishop Wood High School, Julian earned his place as a soc-

cer letterman and served as team Captain in his Junior and Senior seasons. 

Julian was consistently identified by teammates and friends as an exemplary 

leader, someone who led with passion and motivated his team towards ex-

cellence. His leadership on the field earned him, twice, a spot on the All-

Philadelphia Catholic League Team and he received recognition on the All-

Rookie Team. Julian is remembered by coaches and peers as a skilled ath-

lete, as well as a kind and respected captain. 

 

Julian continued his soccer and academic careers as a Freshman at Rutgers 

University-Camden. Julian began his college career as a goalkeeper for the 

Scarlet Raptors' Soccer Team. Coach Oswald, who recruited Julian, de-

scribed him as, “Athletic. Big frame. Fantastic shot stopper. Quality distri-

bution. An absolute presence in the box. He has a great work ethic and de-

sire to push himself to the limit.” He leaned into his sense of camaraderie, 

living with friends from the team. 

 

Julian’s charisma and intellect could have helped him succeed in any pro-

fession. He was well spoken, confident, and had the ability to look at situa-

tions from many points of view. Julian was, however, adamant he wanted to 

pursue a career continuing to serve his community and chose to major in 

Nursing. 

 

Julian’s legacy will forever be one of strength, passion, determination, hu-

mor, and leadership. He leaves behind family and friends, proud to know 

him and are forever changed by his presence in our lives. Julian’s light will 

continue to shine in our hearts as we remember him and imagine him smirk-

ing our way.  

 

May his Memory be Eternal, Вічна пам'ять. 

 

Julian Naumenko 

November 21, 2005 - January 11, 2025 

Glory to Jesus Christ! 

Dear UOL Family and Friends, 

It is with a heavy heart that I share the news of the untimely death 
of one of our own UOL 
members, Julian Nau-
menko.  Julian is the be-
loved son of Very Rever-
end Father Taras and 
Matushka Laura Naumenko 
and dear brother to Alexis 
Naumenko. 

 

Julian was a 2024 graduate 
of Archbishop Wood High 
School and a Freshman at 
Rutgers University.  He 
was an incredibly skilled 
soccer Goalie and hoping 
to pursue a career in Nurs-
ing.  With such a promising 
future, it is no surprise that 
this loss comes as an utter 
shock to us all. 

On behalf of the National 
Executive Baord, I send my 

heartfelt condo-
lences to the Nau-
menko family.  I 
pray our Lord gives 
them strength to 
navigate through 
this great sorrow.  
Please remember 
Julian and his fam-
ily in your prayers. 

 

With Hope in the 
Resurrection, 
PM Laryssa 
Charest 
UOL NEB  
President 
 

 

Memory Eternal!  
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Matushka Laryssa Charest 

 

Glory to Jesus Christ! Glory forever! 

 

Dear Reverend Clergy, and UOL friends and family, 

 

I pray this address finds you well. I would be remiss if I didn’t acknowledge 

that we have been through a lot lately. On a positive note, we celebrated the 

Nativity and the Baptism of our Lord. We also planned and executed our Sou-

per Bowl Sunday Fundraisers for St. Andrew Society. But we’ve also seen 

many losses. Shortly after Nativity, we were faced with the sudden death of 

one of our own, Julian Naumenko. Julian is the son of Protopriest Taras Nau-

menko and Matushka Laura, the brother of Alexis Naumenko. For the Nau-

menko family, a family that has been very involved in the life and success of 

the UOL, this is an unimaginable loss. This is also a great loss for our Phila-

delphia and Palos Park parishes/chapters (two parishes that Fr. Taras served 

and that watched Julian grow up). A great faction of our UOL family is left 

feeling disoriented…devastated…numb. No words are sufficient when we’re 

faced with a tragedy like this. I pray, and ask you as well, to remember Julian 

and his family. May his memory be eternal! 

 

This loss was difficult for me because Fr. Taras and Matushka Laura are my 

Kumy (Godparents to my Sebastian). I’m also a parent and no parent should 

feel the loss of their child. If that hit wasn’t hard enough, I lost my dear father 

a few days later. There was a lot of grief that was placed in my care all in a 

short amount of time. Thankfully, I was comforted by the outpouring of sym-

pathy from my extended family, friends, and many UOL members.  Never 

more have I realized the importance of the UOL, than in this time of grief. 

The UOL has created a compassionate community of Orthodox faithful. This 

community is like no other. There are young and old and those in between. 

All of which serve in the Lord’s vineyard through their love for each other. 

From the bottom of my heart, I thank you for being you! Thank you for your 

cards and phone calls. Thank you for attending my father’s funeral and burial. 

Thank you for caring. Thank you for showing up. 

 

When contemplating what words to share at my Tato’s wake, I kept on being 

reminded of his level of dedication. He was dedicated to his family, to his 

work, and to his church. His life wasn’t always easy but he always showed 

up. Showing up, as he would say, was the right thing to do. It didn’t matter if 

it was inconvenient or even uncomfortable. I remember him driving out for 

Metropolitan Constantine’s Consecration anniversary. It was 8 hours there 

and back. And then we were doing it again the following week, for Metropoli-

tan’s funeral. He always showed up.  

 

Showing up is a choice. And it is a choice that many UOL members have 

made for the greater good of the UOL and our holy Ukrainian Orthodox 

Church. Showing up for a person demonstrates reliability. Showing up for an 

event shows commitment. It strengthens connections with people because it 

signals that you care. Showing you care is a message that not only has an im-

pact when it is given but it lingers long after. It leaves a long lasting effect.   

The number one reason why the UOL is a strong community that has accom-

plished great things is because of a simple choice made by the faithful: we 

show up.  

 

Showing up, especially in challenging situations can inspire others to do the 

same. And that creates a ripple effect creating a collective sense of purpose.  

 

So, as we continue our journey through Lent, and in memory of those before 

us who ‘showed up,’ make the right choice and come to the Lenten Retreats, 

request a Panachyda for Metropolitan John Theodorovich and ask for dona-

tions for our Metropolitan John Scholarship Fund in May, and come to our 

Annual Convention in July. Do it for yourself, or for your family or just be-

cause it’s the right thing to do. I’m doing it for my church, my family, and for 

my Tato, a man who made the world a better place just by being in it.  

 

I wish you a blessed Lenten Journey. 

 

In Christ’s Abundant Love, 

Matushka Laryssa Charest 

PS. Love you, Tato. Love and miss you.  



 

 

 

MESSAGE  

FROM THE  

JUNIOR UOL  

PRESIDENT 
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UOL Presents Vestments to Newly  

Ordained Rev. Fr. Maksym Zhuravchyk  

The National Executive Board of the Senior UOL has initiated a new project 

to support newly ordained clergy. The Vocations and Clergy Support Com-

mission will present a set of vestments to all newly ordained priests.  

On February 15th, the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of the USA ordained our 

newest priest, Father Maksym Zhuravchyk. At the ordination, Father Maksym 

was presented with a set of vestments from the National UOL by Karen 

Ferraro.  

Mia Zetick 

 

 

Morning Prayers 

Join our morning prayer group 7:15 am 

Monday through Friday 

We call-in and pray together 

Call-in for morning prayers and join us in prayer 

Email Natalie nsufler@aol.com to get call-in number 

Are you interested in starting a prayer group  

at a different time? Send your preferred time and we will start a group.  

Wouldn’t it be wonderful if we had a prayer group all day.  

 
LSSK REMINDERS 

Submitted by Teresa Linck 
 

 It is never too early to start collecting items for your application, so 

here are some very important reminders: 

 1.  A high school principal, teacher or guidance counselor should 

complete the form titled Scholastic Advisor and return it to the applicant in a 

sealed envelope with their name written across the seal. 

 2.  An Official copy of the student’s transcript must also be submit-

ted. 

 3.  The Junior Chapter Advisor should fill out the form titled Junior 

UOL Chapter Advisor and return it to the applicant in a sealed envelope 

with their name written across the seal.  

 4.  The Spiritual Advisor should fill out the form titled Spiritual Ad-

visor and return it to the applicant in a sealed envelope with their name writ-

ten across the seal. 

 5.  A special note: none of the previously mentioned forms should 

be filled out by the applicant or a family member. A qualified substitute 

is acceptable. 

 6.  Forms are to be sent to the chairperson by registered mail (mail 

that can be tracked) or by using FEDEX or UPS. 

 Forms will be available on the web site April 1, 2025. All application 

packets must be submitted to the chairperson no later than May 31, 2025. Ap-

plications that arrive after that date will not be considered for a scholarship. If 

an application does arrive on the deadline date, but is not complete it will not 

be considered for a scholarship. So do not wait until the last minute. 

Слава Ісусу Христу!   

Glory to Jesus Christ! 

 

Greetings on behalf of the Junior Ukrainian Orthodox League! I pray that eve-

ryone is having a peaceful and blessed Lenten season.  

 

Growing up, I have always given up sweets or soda or TV for Lent. But as I 

am growing into a young adult, I have found myself really focusing on the 

true meaning of Lent. And yes, while it is a time to sacrifice something you 

may love, it is also a time to strengthen your connection with God. That being 

said, this Lent while I am sacrificing something, I am also adding extra time in 

my day to pray and give gratitude to God. Being grateful is often something 

brushed past after Thanksgiving, but it is such an important pillar to live by. I 

hope to inspire others to join me to not only give something up, but also add 

extra time to strengthen your relationship with God and be grateful for all that 

you have.  

 

Considering we are in Lent right now, the Juniors’ annual Great Lent Give-

away has begun! Each year, the Juniors pick a charity to raise money for dur-

ing Lent. We would love and appreciate it if you joined us in our efforts. Any 

donation counts. More details will be out soon, and any questions can 

be directed to me at juniorpres@uolofusa.  
In Christ,  

Mia Zetick 

mailto:juniorpres@uolofusa.org
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UOL MAL Coffee Klatch 

Submitted by Shirley Duffy 
 

On Saturday, November 16, 2024 from 10:00 to 11:00 AM we had a UOL 

MAL Zoom Coffee Klatch attended by members-at-large and their guests cen-

tered around the theme of what we’re grateful for. Participants included: Nata-

lie Corwin, Shirley Duffy, MAL Liaison, Andrew Fournier (top row), Missy 

and Stephen Sheptak, Tracy Galla and Oxsana Byczkalo (second row) and 

Stephen Haluszczak (third row). We had DIY coffee and baked treats from 

Panera purchased with a gift card and Folgers coffee single or tea bag sent by 

the host Shirley Duffy.  

 

In addition to the things most of us hold dear like the Church, the Vladykas, 

clergy, family, church family, friends and pets, people were thankful for being 

able to work with young people with and without disabilities, help from fam-

ily when facing health challenges and with things around the house, the privi-

lege of being a caregiver for your Mom in her later years, the UOL, ASC es-

pecially Family Fest and the St. Nicholas encampment, the Ukrainian commu-

nity and its organizations, and for all of the Pierogie workers whose efforts 

help to fund our churches. It was a nice way to get mentally and spiritually 

centered before the Thanksgiving holiday and Nativity Fast.  

 

We will have another UOL MAL coffee klatch before Great Lent. Please con-

sider joining us! 

Ways and Means Commission News 
Teresa Linck 

Ways and Means Commission Chairperson  
 

In the Bulletin, you will find the donation envelope for the UOL Annual Fund 

Drive. As you can see the UOL needs the support of individuals and chapters to 

complete the tasks they have championed. 

 

1. Annual Fund Drive 

 

This drive is to raise funds for general UOL operations and donations. We are 

always making donations to the seminary and to All Saints Camp, and without 

your and your chapter’s help, we cannot accomplish all we wish to do. So 

please think of sending a donation or encouraging your chapter to make a dona-

tion. 

 

2. LSSK Scholarship Fund 

 

As you know we give scholarships to college age individuals of the Ukrainian 

Orthodox Church who are planning on continuing their education past high 

school. These scholarships are presented at each UOL convention. As a parent 

who has sent two daughters to college, I cannot thank the UOL enough for their 

generous scholarships for both young women. Please think of donating, you can 

donate to remember someone or to honor someone. Please remember Lynn and 

Sharon in your prayers. 

 

3. MJSF 

 

The Metropolitan John Scholarship Fund was created to help the young men 

who are starting their theological journey to become priests in the Ukrainian 

Orthodox Church. Each year we give the seminarians money to help defer the 

cost of their education. Please remember that these young men will someday be 

your parish priests, please help them with their journey. Always remember these 

fine young men in your prayers. 

 

Each Bulletin you see a section for the Tribute Fund. What a lovely way to 

honor someone, celebrate a once in a lifetime event or memorialize someone. 

Please continue to support this worthwhile project. 

 

If you are missing the envelope—please send to  

Financial Secretary 

Oleh Bilynsky 

703 Pine Ridge Road 

Media, PA 19063 

Annual Fund Drive 

Please support the Ukrainian Orthodox League’s 
Annual Drive for UOL Projects,  

Lynn Sawchuk-Sharon Kuzbyt Scholarship, 
And Metropolitan John Scholarship Funds 

 
Donations to UOL Projects will be used for: 

*Publication of the UOL BULLETIN 
*Supporting the Youth Commission’s activities  
*Outreach through the Christian Care-Giving and 

 Missions Commission  

*Continuation of the Education Commission  
projects and  services 
*Public Relations and other administrative  
necessities 

 
Donations to the Lynn Sawchuk-Sharon Kuzbyt Schol-
arship fund will: 

*Provide Scholarships to current or former Junior 
UOL members who are leaders in their parishes 
and communities and committed to their faith 
*Nurture the future leaders of our Church 
*Foster the UOL’s motto: “Devoted to its Youth” 

 
Donations to the MJSF Scholarship Fund will: 

*Provide tuition assistance to seminarians at our 
 St. Sophia’s Seminary 

*Encourage candidates to the Holy Priesthood 
*Provide tuition assistance to our clergy and  
seminarians for higher education 

 

Please take a moment and use the enclosed  

Envelope to make your donation today!! 

Metropolitan John Scholarship Fundraiser 
Submitted by Joe Goodge 

 

In 1964 the commission of Vocations and Clergy Support was organized by 

the UOL. The purpose of this commission is to provide encouragement and 

assist young men toward the successful goal of priesthood.  As a part of this 

commission, the Metropolitan John Scholarship Fund 

(MJFS) was established in 1966 and the money goes 

to award scholarships and continuing education grants 

to seminarians and clergy of the church.  His Emi-

nence Metropolitan Antony was one of the first re-

cipients!  Additionally, in 1969 at the 22nd Annual 

Convention, it was resolved that the first Sunday after 

Ascension Day be established as “Clergy Apprecia-

tion Day.”  This day is held in honor of Metropolitan 

John to remember the many sacrifices and contribu-

tions he made during the early years of the Ukrainian 

Orthodox Church of the USA to make it what it is 

today.    

 

This year the UOL is beginning a new fundraising 

effort to raise money for MJSF.  We are asking that 

all parishes in the diocese consider holding a Panak-

hyda in Metropolitan John’s memory on the first Sun-

day after Ascension as part of Clergy Appreciation Day. After the Panakhyda, 

we are suggesting hosting a coffee hour and taking up a free will donation/

collection to support the MJSF awards given out at our annual convention. 

This is our suggestion but do whatever works in your parish.  Our clergy and 

seminarians are a vital part of our church community and are deserving of our 

support.   

 

Our hope is that this will become an annual event in our parishes to raise 

money for MJSF.  When you think of all the responsibilities of a priest, and 

how vital a good priest is to a parish, raising money to support them becomes 

just as vital.  We hope you will give this new fundraising effort your most sin-

cere consideration.  Letters are being sent out to all parishes to explain this 

new fundraiser in more detail.  If you have any questions or suggestions re-

garding this initiative, please reach out to the UOL National Executive Board.   



 

 

 PAGE 5        UOL BULLETIN                                                 MARCH 2025 

 
 

 

 

 

 

UOL Fellowship — Regional Events 

For the last few years, the National UOL has been reviewing the strategic plan of the UOL. At part of this initiative, the UOL has identi-

fied that one of the many benefits of the UOL is the fellowship across parishes.  The UOL had two successful regional events in the fall 

of 2024.  One event was held in Eastern Pennsylvania and the second in Western Pennsylvania.  We encourage you to attend future 

regional events and also to let our UOL membership know of events within your parish so that we can continue to enhance UOL Fel-

lowship and build bonds between parishes.  

Eastern Pennsylvania Regional Events 
Submitted by Natalie Bilynsky 

 
In December, there were two regional events for UOL members and friends of 

the UOL to attend.   

 

In early December we met at The Christmas Market in Bethlehem.  It was 

quite exciting because we had members from Philadelphia, Northampton, and 

Scranton parishes.  We met at the market and walked around to see the won-

derful vendors as well as to enjoy delicious foods.  It was fun to spend time 

together and to enjoy the Christmas atmosphere.  

 

Later in the month, on December 27th,  several juniors and seniors from Phila-

delphia and Northampton enjoyed the Christmas decorations in Philadelphia.  

We saw the Dicken’s display as well as the light show in Macy’s.  The decora-

tions are historic and we stood in the Grand Court near the Eagle which was 

purchased from the 1904 St. Louis World’s Fair.  The Holiday Light Show 

dates back to 1956.  It was fun to see the light show as well as to walk through 

the animated Dicken’s Village.   

 

Our group walked to the Comcast building where we saw a newer holiday 

show – the Comcast light show.  We enjoyed lunch together and also enjoyed 

the carousel inside City Hall Park.   

 

Our group also saw the historic Love statue in Philadelphia and enjoyed the 

skating rink outside of City Hall in Philadelphia. 

 

We hope to schedule more regional UOL events where we can spend time 

with members from other parishes.   
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2025 UOL Essay Contest Topics 

Submitted by Teresa Linck 

Category A: Pre-K and Kindergarten 

Please draw a picture of the outside of your church. 

Category B: Grades 1 and 2 

As Orthodox Christians we are all baptized with the Grace of the Holy Spirit.  

Please draw a picture of the Baptismal Font in your church and write a sen-

tence or two about something that happens when a person is baptized. 

Category C: Grades 3 and 4 

Please write 50 to 100 words on why it is a good idea to pray to your Guardian 

Angel. 

Category D. Grades 5 and 6: 

In 1 Peter 5:8, he writes “be watchful. Your adversary, the devil, prowls 

around like a roaring lion seeking someone to devour.” Please write 75 to 150 

words telling us what this means to you and what you do to prevent being 

“devoured”? 

Category E: Grades 7 and 8: 

In the letters of James 3:6, he writes: “And the tongue is a fire. The tongue is 

an unrighteous world among our members, staining the whole body…” Please 

write 150 to 200 words on what you think James meant when he said these 

words especially what did he mean “stains the whole body”? 

Category F: Grades 9 and 10 

In his letter to the Philippians 2:3-4, Paul writes: “Do nothing from selfishness 

or conceit, but in humility count others better than yourselves. Let each of you 

look not only to his own interests, but also to the interests of others.” Think 

about this passage and relate it to your life as a teenager. Please write 200 to 

275 words on your thoughts. 

 

Category G: Grades 11 and 12 

In the letter of James 1:2-4, he says “Count it all joy, my brethren, when you 

meet various trials for you know that the testing of your faith produces stead-

fastness. And let steadfastness have its full effect, that you may be perfect and 

complete lacking in nothing.” Please write 250 – 500 words on how these 

words of Paul will influence you as you move forward into a new chapter of 

your life, one of more independence in both actions, thoughts and decisions, 

which will impact the rest of your life. 

 

Category H: Adults 

In the letters of James 4:1-3, he says   “What causes wars, and what causes 

fighting among you? Is it not your passions that are at war in your members? 

You desire and you do not have; so you kill. And you covet and cannot obtain; 

so you fight and wage war.  You do not have, because you do not ask. You ask 

and do not receive because you ask wrongly…” Can these words be used to 

describe areas of our own lives and the current situation in the world today? 

Please write 500 words on your thoughts. 

 

CONTEST GUIDELINES AND RULES 

 

1. Entries must be postmarked by May 10, 2025. 

2. NO NAMES SHOULD BE ON THE FRONT OR BACK OF ANY 

ENTRY. 

3. All entries must include the following information on the COVER 

PAGE. 

a. Participant’s  first and last name 

b. Age and grade in school 

c. The name and address of participant’s parish, including city and state 

d. Parents of minors (under 18 years of age) should sign a permission slip 

and attach it to the entry. In the event their child wins first place, we would 

like to publish the entry in the UOL Bulletin. If a permission slip is not at-

tached, the entry will not be published. 

e. Drawings no larger than 12” x 18” and NO NAME ON THE FRONT 

OR BACK OF THE DRAWING. 

f. Written entries must be on 8 ½” x 11” papers.  Include a cover page with 

the identifying information listed above.  Entries for 9th grade and above must 

be typed or printed. 

No pictures of entries will be accepted. 

 

 

ALL ENTRIES WILL BE JUGED FOR CONTENT, CREATIVITY 

AND NEATNESS. 
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Join in the fun!  Take a picture reading your  

UOL Bulletin! Submit pictures by sending to  

nsufler@aol.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oleh Bilynsky reads the UOL 
Bulletin in front of the little mer-
maid in Coppenhagen, Den-
mark. 

Anna Anderson reading the UOL Bulletin in Kansas. 

Michael and Emily Nakonachny are in the Florida airport following 

storm conditions.  Thankfully they were safe while enjoying the UOL 

Bulletin. 

Michael Nakonachny  reading the 

UOL Bulletin in Vancouver.   

 
Fr. John Haluszczak, Deacon Cliff Oneill, Fr. Phil Harendza and Fr. 
Bigelow enjoy the UOL Bulletin at the Clergy Conference. 

Fr. Taras Naumenko reads the UOL Bulletin during the regional UOL 

outing in Philadelphia. 

Elizabeth 

Kravchenko 

reads the UOL 

Bulletin outside 

the skating rink 

next to City 

Hall in  

Philadelphia.  



 

 

UOL Tribute  

A donation to the Tribute Fund is an acknowledgment of  a Mile-
stone, Memorial, or Accomplishment, or is a Special Recognition 
of an individual or group.  Your much-appreciated contribution is 

used to support and further the Mission of the Ukrainian Orthodox 
League.  All donations are published in the UOL Bulletin.  

  
Donor          In Honor of 
 
John Lehotsky  Happy 8th Birthday to Karina 
   Strashinksky from Uncle John! 

To submit your Tribute:   
 
Submit a card that includes your Name and Address, the 
Name of the Person to Receive the Tribute, the occasion of the 
Tribute (for example In Memory or To Honor), and the Name 
and Address of the person to whom an acknowledgement card 
should be sent.   
 
For a contribution of $20 or more,  the name and occasion is 
printed in the UOL Bulletin.   
 
UOL Tributes should be submitted to:  

Natalie Bilynsky    
703 Pine Ridge Road   

Media, PA 19063 
 
Send your tribute today! 

NONPROFIT  
ORGANIZATION 
US POSTAGE PAID 
NEW BRUNSWICK NJ 
PERMIT NO 1186 

UOL Bulletin                                                                                                                
c/o Natalie Bilynsky  
703 Pine Ridge Road  
Media, PA 19063      
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Yearbook Advertising Form 

Submit your ad today! 


